
From: Jynx Houston [mailto:jynxcdo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 11:19 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject:  

  

Dear Commission Members, 

  

I am writing you on behalf of my entire family & many neighbors to URGE you NOT to allow a 
propane terminal in Portland. Too dangerous & hence highly irresponsible. 

  

Thank you for your attention, 

Jynx Houston 

 
7605 SE Lincoln St. 
Portland 97215 
 


